
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Week 4! 

We hope you enjoyed the insights and snapshots of our students last week, as we presented Education Week to you all. It 

has definitely been challenging with restrictions and changes in place, but I couldn’t be more proud of our students, staff 

and community during these times. It was wonderful to still celebrate Education Week with plenty happening last week. 

Each class created a ‘class clip’ to share their perspectives and voices about ‘learning together’, we had our Education 

Week Awards, the hot dog and ice cream day, public speaking, the Songroom music program and our school’s virtual  

assembly. If you haven’t already checked out the videos our classes created, they are on our school’s Facebook page and 

links to view were also sent out via out Skoolbag app. 

Once again, I want to acknowledge the following recipients of the 2020 Education Week awards: 

For excellence in student achievement: Emily Robinson 

For excellence in teaching: Anjella Bunn 

Outstanding contribution by a non-teaching staff member: Andrea Lane 

Outstanding contribution by a community member: Sam Booth 

School achievement award: “Online Learning Program” Glenda Kelson 

A big thanks must go to our motivated P&C Team for your efforts in organising the ‘hotdog & ice cream’ day. It was a huge 

success and our students were definitely excited with their lunch orders. I want to thank our CTPS school community for 

such wonderful support of this event, money raised will be put towards school resourcing projects. 

Another busy week ahead, with our parent teacher conferences and cross country. Parent teacher interviews are a great 

opportunity to touch base with your child’s teacher to discuss their learning goals and pathway, as well as ways to  

continue supporting your child’s learning. We ask that all visitors who are coming onto school grounds must report to the 

office to sign in and complete a declaration form. Please continue to practice physical distancing and follow hygiene 

 procedures to ensure the safety of our school community. 

Cross Country is scheduled to go ahead on Wednesday (weather pending). We encourage all students to participate in the 

event to earn points for their house, even if they have to walk some or most of the track. The distances for the age groups 

are 3000m for 11/12/13 year old students, 8/9/10 will complete 2000m course. There will also be a ‘fun run’ course for the 

younger students as well.  

 

Mr Lindsell 

Relieving Principal 



 

 
UNIFORM SHOP NOTICE 

 

Our Uniform Shop will be closed on Wednesday 

afternoon’s until further notice. 

If you require uniforms for your child, please 

contact the school on 4996 4156 and we can 

organise for uniforms to be sent home with your 

child. 

You may also contact Kelly Ryan on 0427 072 

806 if you would like to organise an  

appointment at the uniform shop for your child 

to try on uniforms if you are unsure of sizing. 

Please contact the school if you have any 

 questions. 

DIARY DATES 

Tuesday 11 August 

ES1E & S3GD Parent Teacher Interviews 

Wednesday 12 August 

Cross Country 

Thursday 13 August 

Scripture 

Friday 14 August 

Public Speaking 

Friday 14 August 

S1O & S1W Parent Teacher Interviews 

Wednesday 2 September 

School Photographs 

Friday 25 September 

Last day of term 

Stage 3 Public Speaking Roster 

Date Name 

Term 3 Week 5 Paige Cameron, Mark Bates, Charlie Jones, Ben Henry & Myles Mason 

Term 3 Week 6 Lachie Gifford, Jordan Kozis, Aylia Head, Emily Robinson, Jesse Mate 

Term 3 Week 7  Riley Styles, William Barlow, Piper Fitzpatrick, Lane Jones, Joseph Mate 

Speeches will be held on Friday mornings.  Good luck to all students! 

Congratulations to last weeks winner: Logan Burgess!! 



 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

 

Maliyah is a very caring and hard working student. She consistently 

demonstrates high quality work in all areas and always maintains a positive 

attitude towards learning. Maliyah is a valuable classroom helper who is always 

willing to give up her own time to support her fellow classmates. She always 

displays our PBL values and is a wonderful role model for other students. 

Maliyah is a very active student who really enjoys being outside playing with her 

friends. She is a very creative person, who really enjoys learning new  ways to 

make amazing pieces of artwork.  

Maliyah is a pleasure to have in the classroom and we think she will make a 

fantastic student of the week! 

STUDENT REMINDERS 

• Drink Bottles - bubblers are currently not available due to Covid health concerns.  Students are required to 

bring a drink bottle to school every day. 

• Hats - children are required to bring their school hat to school.  No loan hats are available.  If your child 

does not bring their hat to school they will be required to play in the shade. 

• Warm Clothing - it would be appreciated if students could please bring a school jumper / jacket to school 

on these cold mornings.   

• Please label all clothing and lunchbox items with your child’s name.  This will assist us in getting all lost 

items back to their owners. 

• All Happy and Merit awards are to be returned in bundles of three to receive a Tawny award at assembly.  

Awards will need to be handed in by Wednesday to receive a Tawny award on the Friday’s assembly.  

Award’s handed in late will be held over until the following week’s assembly. 

Assembly Merit Awards 5 August 2020 

Class Student’s Name 

ES1E Stirling, Maicee, Emma 

S1O Matilda, Ashley, Kenzie 

S1W Millie, Macy, Callum 

S2K Ayrton, William, Ula 

S2/3B Duncan, Jemima, Patrick 

S3GD William, Emily, Sophie  

Congratulations to all our award winners  

last week! 

Kinder Enrolments 2021 

Clarence Town Public School is now taking names for 

Kindergarten 2021.  

If you have a child ready to begin their school 

journey, please contact the school on 4996 4156 to ensure 

you receive our Kinder Transition 

information.  Please pass along this information to 

neighbours and friends. 



 

CANTEEN NEWS 

Our canteen currently requires volunteers for the following dates: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are able to volunteer on any of the above days, please contact Bek Auer or the school.  If no volunteers 

are available for these dates, our canteen will unfortunately have to close on these days. 

 

 

Date Number of Volunteers 

Required 

Monday 17 August 2 Volunteers 

Monday 31 August 1 Volunteer 

Friday 4 September 2 Volunteers 

Monday 7 September 2 Volunteers 

Monday 14 September 1 Volunteer 

Friday 18 September 2 Volunteers 

Monday 21 September 1 Volunteer 

Wednesday 23 September 2 Volunteers 

Canteen Roster 

Monday 10 August 

Alana Hammond 

Rina Rocco 

Wednesday 12 August 

Kerrie Salter 

Linda Anderson 

Friday 14 August 

Bek Auer 

Rose Preece 

Monday 17 August 

2 Volunteers needed 

Wednesday 19 August 

Bek Auer 

Sam Booth 

Friday 21 August 

Kelly Ryan 

Kristy McLean  

Monday 24 August 

Alana Hammond 

Sue Terry 

Wednesday 26 August 

Kerrie/Glen Salter 

Friday 28 August 

Sam Booth 

Kersha Jones Clark 

Great news, our school canteen is 

back to its normal opening hours!  

The canteen is open for fruit break 

as well as recess and lunch orders.  

Students are now also able to make 

over the counter purchases at      

recess and lunch.  The full canteen 

menu is also now available.  Stay 

tuned for some exciting new menu 

items coming soon!  Thank you to 

our P&C, Bek Auer and our        

wonderful canteen volunteers for 

your support to our school. 


